
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 28, 2019 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Sabah U. Randhawa 

President 

Western Washington University 

516 High Street, MS 9033 

Bellingham, WA 98225-9033 

 

Dear President Randhawa: 

 

This letter serves as formal notification and official record of action taken by the Northwest Commission 

on Colleges and Universities (NWCCU) at its meeting on January 9-11, 2019, concerning the Fall 2018 

Ad Hoc Report from Western Washington University.  

 

Actions 

• Accept the Fall 2018 Ad Hoc Report. 

 

Status of Previous Recommendations Addressed in This Evaluation 

• Recommendation 4 of the Spring 2017 Year Seven Peer-Evaluation Report is fulfilled and no 

further action is required. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your staff liaison, Senior Vice President, 

Dr. Les Steele. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Sonny Ramaswamy  

President 

 

SR:rb 

 

cc:   Dr. Steven L. VanderStaay, Vice Provost for Undergraduate Education, Director of Academic 

Assessment 

 

 




